
March 2025
Friday 28th - 2.45pm - 3.15pm Reception Mother's Day assembly

Monday 31st - 2.30pm Y1 Easter Singing Celebration
Monday 31st - 3.30pm - 4.00pm Y5 Robinwood Parent meeting

April 2025
Thursday 3rd - 9.30am Easter Service in Church led by Y5

  Thursday 3rd - 3.30pm-5.30pm   Easter Bingo
  Monday 7th - Friday 18th   Easter Holidays

  Monday 21st   Easter Monday  
Tuesday 22nd - 8.40am School re-opens

Please note SATs week is
12  May - 16th May.th

Please do not book any
holidays at this time.

Thank you.

From 1st April 2025 we understand that the
Government's transitional protection

arrangements for means tested Free School
Meals (FSM) may end. Any eligible claims

confirmed from this date will no longer be
protected. This means any child confirmed as

eligible for free school meals from 1 April
2025 will be subject to ongoing checks to

confirm continued eligibility. 
This will not impact any children who are

already confirmed as eligible. Those already
confirmed as eligible will maintain their

eligibility until the end of their current phase
of education. 

Please note as far as we are aware this does
not affect the children in Reception - Y2 who
automatically get Free School Meals at the

minute. We do however encourage all parents
to complete a Free School Meal form so that
they will keep the transitional protection in

future years if they are entitled now. 
Forms have been sent home with children

today. Please return it to school on Monday.
Even if you think you are not entitled, please
return it so that we can check it with Wigan

Council. If you have any questions please
message the school office. Thank you.
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Diary DatesDiary Dates

We look forward to see you there!

FREE SCHOOL MEALS
ELIGIBILITY

FREE SCHOOL MEALS
ELIGIBILITY

Reception class had an exciting
and colorful celebration this
week as we welcomed the

vibrant festival of Holi! Spring has
arrived in style with a paint

powder celebration.

Reception Mother’s Day AssemblyReception Mother’s Day Assembly

This week, our Reception children worked really hard, practicing a
beautiful short performance to express their gratitude and love for

their mums. Well done!

Toddler GroupToddler Group
Toddler Group will be back on
next Wednesday 2nd April at

8.50am. All welcome!

Thank you for your continued
support!

Please do not
park on the Staff
or Hospice car

parks when
coming to drop

off or collect your
children as they
are reserved for

staff and visitors. 

ParkingParkingParking
ReminderReminderReminder

CHURCH KIDS CLUB
The next session will be held on
Sunday 6th April at 9.55am in

the church meeting room. 

St. Peter’s Church Facebook
Page

Keep updated on service
times and Church events. 

St. Peter's Church, Hindley -
Home | Facebook 

Click here to
direct to page 

https://www.facebook.com/stpetershindley/?locale=en_GB
https://www.facebook.com/stpetershindley/?locale=en_GB
https://www.facebook.com/stpetershindley/?locale=en_GB
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https://www.facebook.com/stpetershindley/?locale=en_GB


Davies Class - Rec 98%

Vegara Class - Y1 99%

Dahl Class - Y 1/2 97%

Pankhurst Class - Y2 92.%

Rauf Class - Y3 100%

Farook Class - Y3/4 91%

Grahame Class - Y4 94%

Syed Class - Y5 94%

Almond Class - Y5/6 92%

Dickens Class - Y6 99%

Well done to Rauf class
for achieving the highest

attendance this week!
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celebrating success at st.
Peter’s

celebrating success at st.
Peter’s

Well done for achieving
Star of the Week. You

are all Superstars!

In line with the current rate of
inflation, Midshire will be increasing
the cost of meals by 25p to £3.00

per meal, effective from 22nd April.
As such, we kindly request that you

review any direct debits you have
set up and amend them as

necessary to ensure your account
remains up to date. Alternatively,

you may wish to add additional
credit to your account to cover the

increased cost.
This adjustment is necessary to

ensure we can continue providing
high-quality, nutritious meals for our

pupils. We understand the impact
that rising costs can have on

families, and we remain committed
to offering affordable and accessible

catering options for all our school
community.

Your role as a parent carer is to ensure your
child attends school daily and on time. Those

who turn up run the world! 
Attending school every day = 

100% attendance = Zero learning lost. 
Make every minute of learning count!

ATTENDANCE MATTERS!
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WHAT’S GOING ON IN THE COMMUNITY
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EASTER HOLIDAY CAMPS & CLUBS
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